UNITEL STATES
NUCLEAR REGUL ATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D, C 20655

AUG 50 99

SGPL :WCF
70-371

UNC Naval Products
Division of United Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. R. B, Gustafson
Corporate Szcurity Director
67 Sandy Desert Road
Uncasville, Connecticut 06382

Gentlicmen:

This is 10 response to your letter of June 1, 1979 reporting changes made to
the Physical Protection Plan,

We have reviewed these changes and determined that the modifications do not
reduce the effectiveness of the physical protection plan and are, therefore,
acceptable pursuant to the provisions of 10 CFR 70.32(e).

We have determined that the enclosure to your letter of June 1, 1979 contains
information of a type specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d). Accordingly, it is
deemed to be commercial or financial information within the meaning of

10 CFR 9.5(a)(4) and shall be subject to disclosure only in accordance with
the prouvisions of 10 CFR 9.12.

Sincerely,
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George W. McCorkle, Chief
Physical Security Licensing Branch
Mvision of Safequards
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